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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:35 PM
To: 'Alexandra Sylvia'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike.docket number 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Sylvia,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Alexandra Sylvia [mailto:asylvia@meca.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:20 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike.docket number 160021-E1 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, I am writting to you because I would like my testimony and voice to be heard 
before the final Tallahassee hearing on Aug. 22 regarding FPL's rate increase.   
 
Based on this information: 

1. $960 million of FPL’s rate increase will go into FPL investors’ pockets. None of those funds will go to 
service enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation. 

2. According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on target to make $1.6B in profit in 2017 without the 
requested rate increase. 

My opinion is that allowing FPL to increase rates, is pure greed and disregard for all Florida citizens. This 
hearing is really about how FPL investors can line their pockets, lets be honest.  There is no benefit for the 
citizens who rely on FPL and are at the mercy of this main energy company's rates. 
 I strongly disagree with this rate increase.  I vote: NO. 
 
 
docket number 160021-E1 
 
 
~Alexandra K. Sylvia 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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21001 San Simeon Way Apt 202 
NMB, FL 33179 
asylvia@meca.edu 
asylviafineart.com 
(603)-828-8884 




